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Update:   

Dear parents of preschool students, 

In keeping with School Readiness and NAEYC policy, preschool 

students will need updated physical exams for each year of preschool 

attendance.  The required physicals must be completed on the Early 

Childhood Health Assessment form (PreK).  This form may be printed 

from the hamptonschool.org website under the heading of: About HES, 

Health Room, Pre-K Health Form.  The form should be brought to your 

child’s preschool physical appointments.  Alternatively, I am happy to 

provide this form if requested before your child’s visits.   

Sincerely, 

Beverly 

Beverly Danielson, RN                                                                    12/20/18 
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